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Dear  David,  

KOWL Marine Licence Application Public Consultation Responses  

Please accept this letter as confirmation that KOWL believe that all comments received during 
the public consultation period for the Kincardine Offshore Wind Farm Marine Licence and Section 
36 Application have been acknowledged, responded to via further consultation with the consultee, 
and addressed as appropriate.  

Regarding certain specific consultees, as agreed in the meeting with MS LOT (15th September 
2016), KOWL have conducted further engagement with the statutory consultees SNH (telephone 
call 15th September), Aberdeenshire Council (meeting 20th September) and Aberdeen City 
Council (meeting 21st September) to confirm their requirements have been addressed and are 
covered in the ES Additional Information Addendum. Last correspondence with RSPB was in form 
of formal response and KOWL believe this satisfy their concerns as no further objections or 
comments has been received. It has not been possible to communicate with Aedan Smith at 
RSPB in person since the 15th September, but previous meetings with RSPB to discuss KOWL’s 
response have been minuted and provided to MS-LOT.  

KOWL wish to proceed with the public consultation on the ES Additional Information Addendum 
at our own risk and therefore please also find enclosed copies of the ES Additional Information 
Addendum including Appendices (Visualisations, HRA Additional Information Addendum and 
Permanent (and Temporary) Deposits.   

Yours Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Allan MacAskill 
Director  
Pilot Offshore Renewables Ltd.   

  
 
 




